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Plainchant is the oldest substantial body of music that has been
preserved in any shape or form. It was first written down in Western
Europe in the wake of the Carolingian renaissance of the 8th and 9th
centuries. Many thousands of chants have been sung at different times
or places in a multitude of forms and styles, responding to the
differing needs of the church through the ages. This book provides a
clear and concise introduction, designedboth for those to whom the
subject is new and those who require a reference work for advanced
studies. It begins with an explanation of the liturgies which
plainchant was designed to serve. All thechief genres of chant,
different types of liturgical book, and plainchant notations are
described. The later chapters are complemented by plates, with
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commentary and transcriptions. After an exposition of early medieval
theoretical writing on plainchant, a historical survey follows the
constantly changing nature of the repertory through from the earliest
times to the restoration of medieval chant a century ago. The
historical relations between Gregorian, Old-Roman, Milanese, Spanish,
and otherrepertories is considered. Important musicians and centre of
composition are discussed, together with the establishment of
Gregorian chant in all the lands of medieval Europe, and the
reformations andrevisions carried out by the religious orders and the
humanists. Copiously illustrated with over 200 musical examples
transcribed from original sources, the book highlights the diversity
of practice and richness of the chant repertory characteristic of the
Middle Ages. As both a self-contained summary and also, with its many
pointers to further reading, a handbook for research, it will become
an indispensable reference book on this vast subject.
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th
International Conference on High-Performance Computing, HiPC 2008,
held in Bangalore, India, in December 2008. The 46 revised full papers
presented together with the abstracts of 5 keynote talks were
carefully reviewed and selected from 317 submissions. The papers are
organized in topical sections on applications performance
optimizazion, parallel algorithms and applications, scheduling and
resource management, sensor networks, energy-aware computing,
distributed algorithms, communication networks as well as
architecture.
A powerful new tool for all forensic accountants, or anyone
whoanalyzes data that may have been altered Benford's Law gives the
expected patterns of the digits in thenumbers in tabulated data such
as town and city populations orMadoff's fictitious portfolio returns.
Those digits, in unaltereddata, will not occur in equal proportions;
there is a large biastowards the lower digits, so much so that nearly
one-half of allnumbers are expected to start with the digits 1 or 2.
Thesepatterns were originally discovered by physicist Frank Benford
inthe early 1930s, and have since been found to apply to alltabulated
data. Mark J. Nigrini has been a pioneer in applyingBenford's Law to
auditing and forensic accounting, even before hisgroundbreaking 1999
Journal of Accountancy article introducing thisuseful tool to the
accounting world. In Benford's Law, Nigrinishows the widespread
applicability of Benford's Law and itspractical uses to detect fraud,
errors, and other anomalies. Explores primary, associated, and
advanced tests, all describedwith data sets that include corporate
payments data and electiondata Includes ten fraud detection studies,
including vendor fraud,payroll fraud, due diligence when purchasing a
business, and taxevasion Covers financial statement fraud, with data
from Enron, AIG,and companies that were the target of hedge fund short
sales Looks at how to detect Ponzi schemes, including data on
Madoff,Waxenberg, and more Examines many other applications, from the
Clinton tax returnsand the charitable gifts of Lehman Brothers to tax
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evasion andnumber invention Benford's Law has 250 figures and uses 50
interestingauthentic and fraudulent real-world data sets to explain
boththeory and practice, and concludes with an agenda and
directionsfor future research. The companion website adds
additionalinformation and resources.
In the light of better and more detailed administrative databases,
this open access book provides statistical tools for evaluating the
effects of public policies advocated by governments and public
institutions. Experts from academia, national statistics offices and
various research centers present modern econometric methods for an
efficient data-driven policy evaluation and monitoring, assess the
causal effects of policy measures and report on best practices of
successful data management and usage. Topics include data
confidentiality, data linkage, and national practices in policy areas
such as public health, education and employment. It offers scholars as
well as practitioners from public administrations, consultancy firms
and nongovernmental organizations insights into counterfactual impact
evaluation methods and the potential of data-based policy and program
evaluation.
After an overview of major scientific discoveries of the 18th and 19th
centuries, which created electrical science as we know and understand
it and led to its useful applications in energy conversion,
transmission, manufacturing industry and communications, this Circuits
and Systems History book fills a gap in published literature by
providing a record of the many outstanding scientists, mathematicians
and engineers who laid the foundations of Circuit Theory and Filter
Design from the mid-20th Century. Additionally, the book records the
history of the IEEE Circuits and Systems Society from its origins as
the small Circuit Theory Group of the Institute of Radio Engineers
(IRE), which merged with the American Institute of Electrical
Engineers (AIEE) to form IEEE in 1963, to the large and broad-coverage
worldwide IEEE Society which it is today.Many authors from many
countries contributed to the creation of this book, working to a very
tight time-schedule. The result is a substantial contribution to their
enthusiasm and expertise which it is hoped that readers will find both
interesting and useful. It is sure that in such a book omissions will
be found and in the space and time available, much valuable material
had to be left out. It is hoped that this book will stimulate an
interest in the marvellous heritage and contributions that have come
from the many outstanding people who worked in the Circuits and
Systems area.
The book presents research that contributes to the development of
intelligent dialog systems to simplify diverse aspects of everyday
life, such as medical diagnosis and entertainment. Covering major
thematic areas: machine learning and artificial neural networks;
algorithms and models; and social and biometric data for applications
in human–computer interfaces, it discusses processing of audio-visual
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signals for the detection of user-perceived states, the latest
scientific discoveries in processing verbal (lexicon, syntax, and
pragmatics), auditory (voice, intonation, vocal expressions) and
visual signals (gestures, body language, facial expressions), as well
as algorithms for detecting communication disorders, remote healthstatus monitoring, sentiment and affect analysis, social behaviors and
engagement. Further, it examines neural and machine learning
algorithms for the implementation of advanced telecommunication
systems, communication with people with special needs, emotion
modulation by computer contents, advanced sensors for tracking changes
in real-life and automatic systems, as well as the development of
advanced human–computer interfaces. The book does not focus on solving
a particular problem, but instead describes the results of research
that has positive effects in different fields and applications.

Many fundamental aspects of the methods used in mass spectrometry are
here presented by outstanding scientists, with reference to very
recent developments. The principles and applications of electrospray,
ion spray and MALDI ionization technique are presented, together with
optimised GC/MS interfacing systems and tools for quantitative
analysis. A comprehensive treatment of modern instrumentation for mass
analysis and detection is also included. The major part of the book
deals with bioanalytical applications to peptides, proteins,
oligonucleotides, polysaccharides, lipids and plant metabolites.
Several papers are devoted to the evaluation of adduct formation
between DNA and carcinogens. Environmental applications are also
included, with examples of some specific cases. Fundamentals and
applications are treated with the same degree of depth: the first two
parts of the book therefore provide a basis for the understanding of
the biomolecular applications section. Audience: Ideal for advanced
graduate students of chemistry who have learned some basic mass
spectrometry. Also useful for Ph.D. students in chemistry, biology and
medicine. Of value to researchers in academic and industrial
laboratories.
The field of emergency general surgery encompasses a wide array of
surgical diseases, ranging from the simple to the complex. These
diseases may include inflammatory, infectious, and hemorrhagic
processes spanning the entire gastrointestinal tract. Complications of
abdominal wall hernias, compartment syndromes, skin and soft tissue
infections, and surgical diseases are significantly complex in special
populations, including elderly, obese, pregnant, immunocompromised,
and cirrhotic patients. This book covers emergency general surgery
topics in a succinct, practical and understandable fashion. After
reviewing the general principles in caring for the emergency general
surgery patient, this text discusses current evidence and the best
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practices stratified by organ system, including esophageal,
gastroduodenal, hepatobiliary and pancreatic, small and large bowel,
anorectal, thoracic, and hernias. Chapters are written by experts in
the field and present a logical, straightforward, and easy to
understand approach to the emergency general surgery patient, as well
as provide patient care algorithms where appropriate. Emergency
General Surgery: A Practical Approach provides surgeons and surgery
residents with a practical and evidence-based approach to diagnosing
and managing a wide array of surgical diseases encountered on
emergency general surgery call.
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